
 

POLICE INFORMATION CHECK (PIC/e-PIC) POLICY  
Team Officials listed on CWSA Open division teams or Classics Provincial contending teams must provide 
the CWSA with a current and valid police information check (PIC/e-PIC), regardless of their occupation. 
This is to ensure the safest possible environment for our members, which may include minors. PICs are 
current and valid if completed within the last three (3) years. Team Officials registered in non-Provincial 
contending Classics divisions (CWSA Over 40) do not require a PIC. 
 
Team Officials who do not have a valid PIC on file with the CWSA are ineligible and may not participate in 
CWSA games.  

If a Team Official who is ineligible participates or is listed on a CWSA game sheet, the following will apply: 

• 1st Offence: $50.00 fine. 
• 2nd Offence: $100.00 fine. 
• 3rd Offence: Automatic suspension and discipline hearing. 
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